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Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 23 March 2022 16:02:12

Dear Sir / Madam

Despite not living in Wiltshire, I am very concerned that the
Secretary of State for Transport did not, following the last
inquiry, dismiss the A303 scheme in the Stonehenge area. This
scheme would undoubtedly mar an area of unparalleled historic
significance. Furthermore, it would, at a time when broader
measures to discourage road travel are being pursued, have the
effect of encouraging road traffic.

I can only urge you to think again.

Best wishes

John LeGrove






